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· Policies reviewed: Child Protection and Anti-Bullying
· Annual reviews have taken place of Child Protection and Anti-Bullying policies.
· School calendar was issued.
· School has been granted a temporary Resource position for the  coming year. Mrs. Naughton will move to Resource position in Sept. 2016 and we are in the process of appointing a mainstream teacher for Junior classes.
· The Whole School Evaluation report has been received. It will soon be available to view on the Department of Education website.
· The school website will be up and running in the coming days.
· School insurance: School building has been re-valued to include recent extension

